
Announcements January 10, 2019 

 
 
 
 
 

     

Students: 

Beginning January 8, there will be no charging for seconds or snacks in the 

Cafeteria. 

 

There will be a Softball meeting Monday January 14th During Action in Room 

205.  Anyone considering playing softball needs to attend.  If you are unable 

to attend, please see Coach Mayes for the important information! 

 

Extended Day will resume next Monday January 14. 

  

Attendance makeup hours and detention hours must be made up by January 

31, 2019 or your credits will be denied for the fall semester.  Please see your 

assistant principal if you have questions or need to turn in your yellow form. 

 

Want to travel to New York City summer of 2020?  Join SHS art, choir, and 

theatre at an NYC trip interest meeting January 17th at 6 pm at SHS 

Auditorium.  Parents and students invited!   

 

COMMUNITY SERVICE HOURS:​  HJH will be hosting basketball 

tournaments on January 11-12 and January 18-19.  Time on Friday is 

4:00pm-8:00pm, Saturday times are from 8:00am-3:30pm.  Please sign up 

with Coach Green 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080845A9AC23A4FD0-shsproject
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080845A9AC23A4FD0-shsproject

